
700 West Avenue South 
La Crosse, Wisconsin 54601-4783 

608-785-0940 
mayoclinichealthsystem.org 

La Crosse City Council 
400 La Crosse Street 
La Crosse, WI 54601 

Date: April 2, 2025 

RE: Letter of Support for the C & C 
Residences Project  
 

 

Dear La Crosse City Council, 

 

On behalf of Mayo Clinic Health System - La Crosse, I express our strong support for the C & C 
Residences project at 10th and Division Street. This initiative is essential for delivering high-quality 
workforce housing near our La Crosse Campus. 

 

MCHS requires high-quality workforce housing near its La Crosse Campus. The studio lofts, one-
bedroom, two-bedroom, and three-bedroom residences will enhance our employees' desire to live near 
our campus. This development will address the housing needs of our workforce and contribute positively 
to the neighborhood's vibrancy and growth. 

 

We eagerly support and anticipate the completion of this innovative housing project, which will benefit 
both our workforce and the neighborhood. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Tanner Holst  

Chair of Administration 

 

 

 

 

 


